
From: Dew, Robert <rdew@bahakelcomm.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/28/2016 11:50:29 AM
Subject: Recreation Commission?

Hey Chaney, Happy Friday! Do you have a statement from the governor regarding the Richland 
County Recreation Commission's decision not to release the information she requested?  Thanks!


-- 

Robert Dew

Assistant News Director
ABC Columbia News

WOLO-TV

Columbia, SC

(803) 513-3101

rdew@abccolumbia.com
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